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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Response to media queries on the World Economic Forum’s  
rescheduling of the Special Annual Meeting 

 
The World Economic Forum has proposed to reschedule the Special Annual 
Meeting in Singapore to 17-20 August, in light of global travel restrictions and the 
international challenges in combating the virus at this stage. 
 
The Singapore Government understands the challenges faced by the World 
Economic Forum and has agreed to the reschedule. We will continue to partner 
the World Economic Forum closely to host a safe and successful Special Annual 
Meeting in Singapore. 
 
 
Ministry of Trade and Industry 
3 February 2021 
 
 
For media queries, please contact:  
Pakhrin Tan  
Assistant Director, Corporate Communications Division 
DID: 6332 8446 
Email: Pakhrin_Tan@mti.gov.sg  
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